
 

 

PLEASE PUBLISH IN THE WAUKESHA FREEMAN ON 

NOVEMBER 22, 2023 AND NOVEMBER 30, 2023 

A CLASS 2 NOTICE 

 

 

VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REQUEST FOR CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 

5-YEAR EXTENSION 

 
 

 Please take notice that the Village Board of the Village of North Prairie will, on the 12th 

day of December, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at the Village Municipal Building located at 130 North 

Harrison Street, North Prairie, Wisconsin, conduct a public hearing for the purpose of receiving 

public comment on the Conditional Use Permit 5-year extension for the replacing of the salt 

brine collection tank. Located at 126 -128 North Oakridge Drive. 

 

The petitioner, Waukesha County, requests that the above listed property be granted a 5-

year extension to their conditional use permit requirement to replace the salt brine collection tank 

after 30 years. The original Conditional Permit was granted in 1988 and the last 5-year extension 

was granted in 2018. Related materials may be reviewed at the North Prairie Village Hall during 

regular office hours, 9:00 a. m. to 5:00p.m. 

 

All interested parties and any objections to this Conditional Use Permit 5-year Extension 

request being granted will be heard at the Public Hearing. 

 

 Dated this 17th day of November, 2023 

 

      VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE 

 

 

 

      BY:______________________________________ 

            VIRGINIA KELEHER, CLERK/TREASURER 


